DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS

Huntsville,Onte.
Novemver I1th,1943,

Dear Mrs Dillon:

Thank you for your further donation
to our Tobacco fund for the boys over there.

I Bm swre 1t 18 yery kind of yon
to send these contributions, so many forget or do
not c&re whetﬁer the boys who are glving there all
for them, have comforts or not.

I always endeavoyur to send the
cigarettes or tobacco to those who 8re needing it most

and you can be sure that your contribution will meke

gome soldier boy the happier for your kindness.

8 sincerely,

e

h TlG’I‘B&VEB, P
Huntsville Legion. -




